HAVERFORD COLLEGE HAVERFORD, PA.

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

October 9, 1962

Professor Jose Ferrater Mora Bryn Mawr College Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania

Dear Professor Ferrater Mora:

I am writing to confirm our telephone conversation during which you kindly consented to speak to our student body on Tuesday morning, November 20 at 11:10. The students also hope that you will be able to stay for a 12:30 luncheon which should last about an hour. If you have any further questions about the topic, I hope you will not hesitate to get in touch with me.

As I told you, we are glad to be able to offer you an honorarium of seventy-five dollars for this talk. Actually, you will have a total of between forty and forty-five minutes which speakers usually divide into about thirty minutes talk and the rest of the time for questions.

Looking forward to having you here, I remain

Sincerely yours,

Hugh Borton

HB:sl

10-X-62.